The Wildcat Weekly

Winside Elementary School
402-286-4466
December 11, 2013

MRS. REMM’S OFFICE HOURS....... Office hours are usually 10:15-11:15 and 1:45-3:30. If I am not in the

office when you call, I will return your call as soon as possible. You can also email me at sremm(@esul.org.

AR oain Only 1% more weeks to meet our individual goals! Please encourage your child to read his or her
AR book at home throughout the week. Students that make their goals will be able to “purchase” an item
from the AR store when we return from Christmas break.

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13TH___ ... Students will be dismissed from school at 1:30 p.m. on Friday. December
13th due to a Teachers’ In-service. ;

CHRISTMAS BREAK....... It’s almost here! Reminder to everyone that we will dismiss for Christmas break
on Friday, December 20t Students will be dismissed from school at 1:30 p.m. on that day. Students will
return to school on Monday, January 6.

CHARITY DRIVE....... Information was sent home with the students last week about our annual charity
drive for the Food Pantry and Haven House in Wayne. We will be collecting items now through December
18th. This year our elementary building will be setting a goal to work toward as a group. We would like to
bring in at least 300 items. If we do so, our students will enjoy a special celebration.

“OH THE WEATHER OUTSIDE IS FRIGHTFUL!”....... So bundle up! It’s time to pack away those shorts,
tank tops, and capris. Please make sure that your child is coming to school in long pants and a warm coat.
Gloves, hats, and scarves are musts as well. If we do go outside for recess and there is snow on the ground,
students are expected to have snow pants and snow boots in order to play in the snow.

CELL PHONES....... We are seeing more and more cell phones at school. Our expectation is that a student
must keep his or her cell phone in their book bag all day. There is no reason for students to have their
phones out throughout the school day. If a student does have their cell phone out, the teacher will hold on
to it for the remainder of the day. The student may retrieve it after school. If a student repeatedly violates
the expectation, the phone will be kept at the office, and the parent will be notified to pick it up. Thank
you for your support with this!

Please remember to recycle!
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